
TAAFC DISCIPLINARY POLICY 

 

TAAFC expects all members, referees, administrators, associates, coaches, 
players, volunteers and parents and guardians to abide by the Code of Conduct 
as set out in the applicable document. 
 
Any alleged breaches of the Code of Conduct should be brought to the 
attention of a committee member as soon as is practicable. 
 
This policy sets out the procedure should a breach of the Code of Conduct be 
brought to the attention of the Committee. 
 
When a committee member is advised of an alleged breach of the Code of 
Conduct, they will immediately notify the club secretary who will convene a 
sub committee to investigate the alleged breach. 
 
The sub committee shall consist of the secretary and two other nominated 
committee members.  The sub committee shall, within 48 hours meet with the 
subject person of the alleged breach.  The sub committee is authorised by the 
full committee to speak to any other persons so as to fully investigate the 
alleged breach. 
 
Once the sub committee has completed their investigation, they will report 
back to the full committee with the information gathered and their 
recommendation.  The committee will meet within 5 days to discuss the 
information gathered and make a decision as to what, if any action will be 
taken. 
 
The outcome of the investigation and/or any consequences shall be notified to 
the subject person of the alleged breach as soon as is practicable after the full 
committee has met. 


